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Friday 16th March 2018 
Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 
 

The Irish dancers were great yesterday  - and the parents and staff 
were pretty good too !  
 

Year 3 Pizza Day – Thursday 22nd March  : The class will be making their own 

pizzas next week – if they have an apron they would like to wear then please send it in to school.    
 

Year 2 class assembly next Thursday at 9am in the hall – the theme will be Lent . Everyone welcome.  
 

Magnificent 7 at the Xcel Sports Centre 

Year 4 had a magnificent time at the Magnificent 7 sports morning at the Xcel.  Fortunately, we are already super fit 

from all our PE lessons and the Daily Mile.   We brought our A game to all the activities and with each activity we 

had to score our Ability, Balance and Coordination.  By the end of the morning, we were very impressed with how 

well we did; all scoring above average for fitness and with some areas we can work on. 

Quotes from the children:  

Jayden: I loved the activities.  I did well. 
Nwando: My favourite activity was jumping over the hurdle because I did it lots of times. 
Ollie: Great fun – I really enjoyed everything. 
Harvi: It’s great to try lots of things and see how well I can do. 
 

Special thanks go to Tyler, Faye, Ciaran and Aiden – brilliant Sports Leaders who were encouraging and supportive. 

Medals will be going to the following children, chosen by the Sports Leaders, for their enthusiasm and determination in 

each event: Alphie, Liam F, Laila and Harvi.  Well done.  

Stars of the Week : 
Congratulations to these wonderful SUPERSTARS who have shone this week:   They had ‘Tea 

with Mrs C’ this morning and shared with me their Maths and English books.                       
 

Reception –    Max Baker  
Year 1 –  Brooke Burke    
Year 2 - Abigail Bradley     
Year 3-          Cesar De Sousa      
Year 4 -    Jayden Hall      
Year 5 -    Jake Jandu     
Year 6-  Mia Stansfield          
 

Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Reception –  Cookie Bear to you today  

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

97% 95% 96% 95% 96% 94% 95% 

 
Cake Sales for Charity – Thank you to KS2 who brought the cakes to sell yesterday. We 
are still counting the money, all proceeds will go to Zoe’s Place, a Coventry charity for very 
sick children.   

 
 

 

 

 



Sports Relief-  Wear something sporty ! Please bring a £1 donation and wear 

something sporty on Thursday .   
We have a variety of sporty activities taking place next week – Basketball shoot out  / 
Football shoot out / Skip off / Tennis and Hula Hoop Dance Off. On Wednesday afternoon 
we will have a House KS2 cricket competition.    

 
Tuesday is International Day of Happiness – Keep Smiling !  
 

Children’s Mile –  We have 25 children and 5 staff running in the 
Children’s Mile on Sunday around the City Centre . We will meet you at the 
Lady Godiva statue at 8.30am. Good Luck everyone and wrap up warm !   
 

Mass –  Tuesday 20th March Reception and Year 6 / Tuesday 27th March is a whole school 
mass led by Year 3. Please remember masses at the weekend are Saturday at 5pm and 
Sundays at 10am.  The children in Year 3 particularly should be attending mass as part of 
their preparation for First Holy Communion.  

 

First Holy Communion  - Our Year 3 children will receive the Sacrament of First Holy 

Communion on Sunday 20th May at 11.30am . There will be a meeting for parents on 

Tuesday 17th April at 5.30pm to go through the arrangements for the day.  
 

Nursery places  for September 2018 If your child was born between 1 September 2014 and 31 

August 2015 and you are interested in a Nursery place please contact the school on 02476 466655, or call 
into the admin office for an application form.  
 

Reminder – we break up for the Easter holiday on Thursday 29th March and return on 
Monday 16th April.  
 

SPORTS DESK 
Football:   The team played away to SS Mary’s and Benedict’s yesterday afternoon  – they played SO well 
but lost 4 - 3 – Clifford scored a hat trick. Mr H is very proud of the team.   Last fixture is on Wednesday 
28th March home to St Augustines  

Netball match –  Next match is on Thursday 22nd March home to St Osburg’s   

Swimming Gala – The squad did really well on Monday – coming 5th in the swimming gala – well done to 
all the children who received medals .  

Week commencing  19th March   2018 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM 
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Irish Dancing with Miss Mary  Hall  

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Football with Mr Shale Field  

Tuesday  9.15am  Reception and Year 6 at mass   

3.15pm  - 4.15pm  Sports Club Years 3 and 4 with Mr Shale  Field 

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 5 /6 Football   

Wednesday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Multi skills with Mr Neenan/ Mr Shale  Astro pitch 
Thursday  9am  Year 2 class assembly   

3.15pm – 4.15pm Year 3 and 4 Football with  Mr Shale  Astro pitch  

3.15pm  Netball match home to St Osburgs   

Friday  9am  Celebration assembly   

Have a good weekend  
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly   
Headteacher  


